
 The Regulated Industries Commission 

invites you to our 

CUSTOMER OUTREACH SESSION 

WASA and T&TEC customers are you      

dissatisfied with the outcome of your      

complaint?  

If you are having issues with interruptions in your electricity or 

pipe borne water supply, or have leaking mains or service    

connections, defective streetlights in your area or even if you 

have billing enquires among other problems  the                

REGULATED INDUSTRIES COMMISSION will be at 

Gulf City Mall  this Saturday to assist with these issues!  

Come out and visit our booth! 

Customers are advised to provide copies of all supporting 

documents when lodging complaints 

Saturday 2nd September 

2017 

 

Gulf City Mall  

Atrium 

Gulf View Link Road,  

La Romaine  

 

From: 10:00am-2:00pm 

 
For further information contact the Corporate Communications   

Department of the RIC at 625-5384 ext 231, 234  

OR  

Visit the RIC’s Facebook and Twitter pages  

or our website: www.ric.org.tt 


